
My husband and I moved to Hayden Island from CT five years ago to enjoy our grandchildren,living on 
the water, the environment and feeling of community we share with our neighbors. When we were 
stationed in Charleston SC, I hated going outdoors only to inhale industrial odors; I know paper mills, a 
mountain hidden by smog, smokestacks, burning eyes. I DO NOT WANT TO    
 EXPERIENCE ANY OF IT AGAIN !! 
Please stand by your commitment to this special area and our community.  
 
Thank you.  
Yours truly, 
Virginia Schulz 
11650 North Island Cove Lane 
Portland 97217 
Sent from my iPhone 
Virginia Schulz <vschulz@me.com> 


